
Following advice and safety guidelines from DEFRA, we are now in a 
posi�on to resume the re-homing of some of the animals in Freshfields 
care. Certain cats, rabbits and other small animals are once again 
available to permanent, loving homes.

It has been necessary to temporarily alter our adop�on procedures, in 
order to keep within the regula�ons and maintain the safety of staff. 
Please note it is currently not possible for poten�al adopters to come 
on site to meet the animals.

If you are interested in a par�cular animal, please contact the centre 
where that animal is currently located. A manager will get back to you 
in due course, to explain the new procedures in detail. Please be 
pa�ent, this may take a li�le longer than usual as we are working with 
a skeleton staff, whilst finding our feet with this new system, and do 
not have recep�on cover of a weekend. 

We are doing everything we can to ensure the right homes are found 
for our animals during this difficult �me. This is always our priority.

Special Announcement

Please note. We are not currently in a posi�on to rehome dogs.

Thank you.
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